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The regular monthly Town Council meeting for January 9, 2024 has been RESCHEDULED for
January 23, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in Town Hall.  This meeting has been rescheduled due to the
severe inclement weather forecasted to affect our area later this afternoon and evening.  

https://www.roseboronc.com/town-council/page/town-board-commissioners-meeting-canceled

